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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 22nd October 2021 
Dear All, 
 
We have sniffled, sneezed, sputtered and ear ached our way through this half term!  Despite all of the 
aforementioned ailments, it has been a super 7 weeks and has been energising for staff to see our values acted out 
each and every day. 
 
Like many of us adults, the children are ready for a break. They have work harded and have collectively been 
incredibly focussed. I have been particularly delighted by the standard of writing that I have seen happening across 
the whole school.   
 
During the break, please, please continue to read with your child. This is so important and, if you want your child to 
reach their academic potential, an absolute must. 
 
Christmas… Here we come! 
Mrs Regan has already got nativity on the brain! If you have access to: 

• A Shetland Pony 

• A Donkey 

• Sheep 
she’d love to speak to you about her plans! If you can help, could you please let her know at the school gate or speak 
to Lou in the office.   
 
School Website 
Please do take time to see photos which are regularly updated on the school website in class pages and news. 
Photos of yesterday’s Kings and Queens Day are already online. 
 
Parent Consultation 
Please remember that Parent Consultation bookings are now live for Tuesday 2nd & Wednesday 3rd November from 
2.30 -6.30pm. It is our aim to see 100% of our parents so if you are unable to make any of these dates and times, 
please make contact with us to make an alternative appointment.  
 
Covid-19 
As I am sure you will be aware, that Covid infection rates in this area are on the rise. If, over the half term holiday, 
you or your children display any of the classic symptoms and then test positive, please do email the school office to 
let us know. Please remember that we are here to support you any way we can. 
 
Photography Competition 
Our fantastic Eco Committee are holding a photography competition. Entries are to be handed in to the School 
Office, preferably in printed format, by 01st Nov (immediately after half term). Photos are to be taken outdoors and 
are to fit with the theme of ‘Autumn’: celebrating the awe and wonder of autumn in our wonderful local area. There 
will be a prize for the best KS1 and best KS2 entry. 
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White Hart Vale Front Cover Competition 
Our White Hart Vale magazine are holding a front cover competition again this year. The winner will not only have 
their picture on the cover of the Christmas edition, but will also receive a prize. Entries are to be in school by Friday 
5th November and are to be any Christmas themed design. They are to be on an A4 portrait piece of paper and 
should be completed with felt tip rather than coloured pencil with no large white spaces if possible! 
 
Online Safety Newsletter 
Please find attached our latest On-line Safety Newsletter packed full of useful information aimed at keeping our 
children safe online. We hope you find it useful. 
 
Lastly, I just wanted to confirm that all school emails will be monitored over this coming week but response times 
may be a little slower. 
 
Have a lovely half term, Keep safe. 
 
 
Nigel Roberts 
 
 
 


